
                                      
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEEC All School Newsletter 
 

 
Spring Conferences:  Our conference days will be Tuesday, 

May 6th and Friday, May 9th. If you cannot attend an in person 

conference your teacher will make arrangements for a virtual 

conference.  Just a reminder that there will be childcare in the 

big classroom for students and siblings. Our teachers look 

forward to having this opportunity to share with you the 

growth your child has made and make a deeper connection with 

our families.  

 

MEEC Ride-A-Thon: MEEC will host its first Ride-A-Thon Fundraiser on 

Saturday, May 17th at 10am! Thank you to the 18 students out of 76 that have 

signed up. This event is to prevent your tuition and fees from increasing. Last 

year, we had to cancel our fundraiser due to low participation. Therefore, we have 

tried to come up with an interactive easy fundraiser the whole family can attend. 

This can only be possible with your participation and our dedicated staff. The 

actual time you will be at the event will be no more than 30 minutes! Plus your 

children will be having fun and showing off their cool ride! So help your child 

decorate their favorite riding toy (bike, trike, scooter, riding toy, or wagon), sign 

them up to ride (DEADLINE EXTENDED UNTIL MAY 9th), and then spread the 

word to family and friends that they are looking for sponsors to donate to our 

small school with a big heart!   

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/18l9XMwK_y75GERS5RLgLb76_wy1Z-BNdu23TgpKwnCo/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-55754184-meec#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-55754184-meec#/


Picnic 2025:  We are looking forward to our all school picnic!  This year our picnic 

will be during class time on May 14th.  Our picnic will be held at the Middleburg 

Hts. playground and pavilion.  We ask that each family contributes $5 and sign 

up to contribute to our potluck. Please use the link to sign up to make a 

contribution. The $5 should be paid in cash no later than May 2nd and placed in a 

sealed and labeled envelope (tray in hall).  Let's hope for sunshine!  

 

Morning Potluck Picnic Sign Up 10:00-11:3 0am 

Afternoon Potluck Picnic Sign Up 12:00-1:30 pm 

 

 

End of the Year School Dance:  You made it 

through a school year with a preschooler, so let’s 

celebrate with a Spring into Summer Dance!.  

PTO is sponsoring a family dance on Friday, May 

9th from 6:30pm - 7:30pm at the Middleburg Hts 

Rec Center Ballroom. Click here to RSVP, sign up 

to volunteer, and make song requests! Also if you would like to contribute to the 

teacher luncheon on May 6th please Venmo @ Taywal82.  

 

Returning Students:  We hope you have a fun filled summer and look forward to 

seeing you in the fall.  Please know that we are here in the summer, so if you have 

any questions or changes please stay in communication with us.  Please see below 

important dates for the fall. First Day of Classes September 2nd. 

 

Goodbye:  It is with great joy to congratulate our preschool graduates 

and wish them the very best as they move on to kindergarten.  Some of 

our students have been with us for four years and it is a teacher’s dream 

to witness the growth that they make during that time.  We will miss you 

lots, but hope that you will continue to keep us updated and stop back to 

say hello!  We will also miss other families that will be moving on and 

extend our best wishes! 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x_2ZjYXgo_HTmgAEmntaBIICOsr5fvQuhKjWXq6JhVQ/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-meec2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-meec3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084EADAB2BA1F94-54772350-spring?useFullSite=true


Summer Camp:We are so happy to have so many 

students joining us this summer! If your child is 

transitioning to the big room you will receive an email 

inviting you to Meet the Teacher Night on June 11th. 

We look forward to seeing everyone for our summer 

camp on June 16th. Just a reminder that classes are 

8:30-10:30 am and then 11:00-1:00 pm. 

 

 

Upcoming Events:​  

MAY 6th & 9th         ​ ​ Conferences - No School  

MAY 9th​ ​ ​ ​ MEEC PTO Family Dance 

MAY 14th​ ​ ​ ​ All School Picnic - No School  

MAY 17th​ ​ ​ ​ Ride -A-Thon Fundraiser  

MAY 21st               ​ ​ Stepping Stones Celebration 

Graduation Pre-K (last day) 

MAY 23rd​ ​ ​ ​ Last Day of Other Classes 

       JUNE 16th​ ​ ​ ​ Summer Classes Start 

 

 

 

 

  


